
From: Adam Voce <adam@g-cv.com>
Sent: 02 July 2019 15:50
To: Aubrey Hayward <aubrey.hayward@ransquawk.com>
Cc: Albie Turner <albie@versaaccountants.co.uk>; Alec Baughan <alec.baughan@ransquawk.com>;
George Eaton-Busfield <george@g-cv.com>; I Dimitrov <ivaylo@g-cv.com>; Jason, The JET Group
<jason.earl@thejetgroup.co.uk>; RPA Williams <rpawilliams@g-cv.com>
Subject: Re: MetroBank closure

Hi Aubrey, 

We have a 30 day extension thanks to Mr Turner.

Regards

Adam

On 2 Jul 2019, at 15:46, Aubrey Hayward <aubrey.hayward@ransquawk.com> wrote:

Hi

What was the outcome?

Aubrey

On Mon, 1 Jul 2019 at 12:21, Aubrey Hayward <aubrey.hayward@ransquawk.com>
wrote:

Thanks very much Adam

On Mon, 1 Jul 2019 at 11:35, Adam Voce <adam@g-cv.com> wrote:

Hi Aubrey,

Albie is liaising with his contact at Metro we are expecting confirmation today, will
update you as soon as we hear.

Thanks
Adam

> On 1 Jul 2019, at 11:25, Aubrey Hayward <aubrey.hayward@ransquawk.com>
wrote:
>
> Morning
>
> Last Monday 24th June I believe there was a meeting at MetroBank to discuss
whether to extend out notice period etc.
>
> Do we have an update on that please? Happy to cc in our new account manager
but didnt want to muddy the water if something has already taken place.
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Jason

Jason

Jason

Jason



>
> Thanks
>
> Aubrey

2 of 2


